
Reminders

Important Dates
2/13- Gymkhana Field Trip (no regular classes)
2/14- Parent Teacher Conferences (no regular classes)
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Week of 20-24

Hope you all had a wonderful long weekend. We have continued 
working on the classroom routines and expectations. The students are 
still adjusting to the whole school day, but have been doing a great job! 
Parent teacher conferences are in February. These are completely 
optional. We will be able to set up a time for either the afternoon of 
2/13 or the morning of 2/14. More information will come soon. 

Speech Tip from Miss Grace
Family meal time is a great time to practice 
language skills. It is a great opportunity to 
practice social skills such as saying please and 
thank you as well as taking turns and waiting 
for dishes to be passed. You can have your child 
work on requesting different foods being 
served at dinner. While sitting at the table, 
work on asking and answering questions. Ask 
open-ended questions and provide wait-time 
for your child to answer.

My email has not been functioning correctly so the district has 
provided me with a new one– ltaylor1@esd20.org. Please 
keep this in your records for when you need to reach me by 
email. Thanks! 

Going home is the 
Gymkhana field trip 
permission slip. Please 
make sure you send it 
back as soon as you 
can. 
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